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June 25, 2018 
 
 
Dear Proponents 
 
 
RE:  Heritage Wharf Cathodic Protection 
 
 
This addendum forms part of the Tender Documents and is subject to all of the conditions set out in the 
contract conditions.   
 

1. The deadline for this tender return has been extended from 27th June, 2018 to 4th July, 2018.   
 

2. Completed tenders must be returned no later than 3:00pm, 4th July, 2018.  Late submissions will 
be returned unopened. 
 

 
 
Please note that all addenda will be posted on the Governments Procurement Notice Site, 
www.gov.bm/procurement. 
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